
Please make checks payable to either, International Tae Kwon Do Academy or, Brian Malik 
You may also register for classes online at: www.tkd.net 

International Tae Kwon Do Academy 
Master Instructor, Brian Malik 

32 Tioga Way, Marblehead 
 

         (781) 631-8504     ☯     www.TKD.net     ☯     webmaster@tkd.net 

 
Dear parents and students,  
 

Registration for the Summer session is now open. Classes are limited to 14 students. I offer classes once per week during 
the summer. Students between the ages of 7-11 are welcome to attend Summer camp. There are still some single days 
and full weeks available. Students may attend one day or more of Summer camp. Information about Summer camp is on 
our website: www.tkd.net/camp 
  
Students who attend the Summer classes or at least 5 days of summer camp are guaranteed a spot on the Fall session. 
Students who take the Summer off may put their membership on hold for the summer, and resume classes in the Fall, 
subject to availability. 
 
 

Summer Schedule 2017 
 

June 14th  - August 23rd  
 

Wednesdays Only  
 

4:05 - 4:55      Beginner: White, Yellow and Orange Belts (room for one more as of 6/7) 
5:00 - 6:00      Intermediate / Advanced Green - Black Belts (This class is full)  
 

Summer Tuition:  
 

  $195 for the session (9 classes) 
(Additional family members $150) 

 
 

*There are no classes on July 5th and August 2nd. 

 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Name: _________________________________________________________________________________________     
 
Email & contact phone #: ________________________________________/___________________________________ 
 
Indicate class time: ________________________________________________  Enclosed $_____________ 
 
 
Important:  
 
If you are not attending Summer classes or camp, and plan to take 100+ days off, and believe you might like to return in 
the Fall. Please put your membership on hold. There is no charge. You will have an opportunity to return in September if 
there is still space available. 
 


